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Hello Siskiyous and Happy National Wellness Month!

This week's updates:

e Suggestion Box (x6):

- When will we know which CQIPs were funded: Great question! Administrative Services
is currently updating the CQIP spreadsheet and it will be made available on the
Administrative Services website (Once available, | also plan to include it in an All-College
Email). The final budget will be presented at a Special Board meeting scheduled on Sept.
14th.

-When will the fall schedule be mailed to the community? The fall schedule was mailed
last week. A copy is also available here.

-Recommendation: Leadership should consider a 50% telecommuting option for those
who don't require daily interaction: Thank you for the recommendation. This is a tough
situation. We want to be as flexible as possible but, as with mask guidelines, we need to
be consistent with our communications. Telling certain people they must work on-
campus and others that they don't have to work 100% on-campus sends mixed
messages. We will, however, place this on the next Exec Cabinet agenda for further
discussion.

-16-unit complex for sale in Weed: A comment was posted regarding a 16 unit complex
in Weed which could be purchased and renovated for student housing. Thanks for the
idea! We will look into this opportunity and report back.

-Why doesn't the college not offer lateral moves? We encourage internal employees to
apply for any position which they have interest. In regards to moving laterally, | believe
an individual can work out a lateral move (if the opportunity arises) with the Supervisors
overseeing the positions but, | will need to do further research. | am not aware of such a
request since | have worked here.....great question!

-Occupancy in Lodges: The lodges are accommodating double occupancies and are also
accommodating singles upon request. No triples. There are 6 isolation roomes.

e Administrative Changes: With the recent change in interim VPAA and, incoming interim
Dean of CTE (TBD), the Science Division will return to the Interim Dean of Liberal Arts
and Student Success.....I guess now, iDean LAS3.....Thank YOU Val Roberts!

e Wed. Aug 4th afternoon and all-day Thurs. Aug 5th point person: | will be in route to
the Bay Area Wednesday, Aug 4th in the afternoon and will return on Monday, Aug. 9th.
In my absence, VP Walton will be the point person Wednesday afternoon and Thursday,
Aug 5th.

e Save the Dates: Convocation Day - Thursday August 19th from 8:30a - 2:45p & Faculty
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Flex Day - Friday August 20th from 9a - 3:30p. Fun (optional) Session: Welcome Back
Social on Thursday Aug. 19th from 4:45p - 6:15p @ The Weed Brewery (understanding
that there might be some of you who prefer to have this event on-campus, in efforts to
make sure all employees can relax and enjoy each other's company, we are scheduling
this event off-campus. As with the May social, two drink tickets and appetizers will be
provided. Please RSVP when you receive the Outlook Calendar invite).

It is more important now than ever to focus on self-care. Research has shown that self-care
helps manage stress and promotes happiness. Here are some things you can do to make
positive improvements to your health:

® [ncrease your water intake.

e Add more fruits and veggies to your meals

e Monitor your sleep and make adjustments for better sleep habits

e Join a yoga, walking, or aerobics class

e Meditate
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